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This Week in Second Grade
February 24-27, 2020
· We are collecting Little Ceasar’s proof of purchases for a free pizza party.  If you have any, please send them in at any time.  We already have 15, but we need 100! 
· In Spelling, we are working on words that have r-controlled vowels like in the words: port, roar, park and store.  Please practice this week’s words at home nightly.  

· In Reading, we will read two pieces called Dear Primo and Happy New Year.  We are going to work on the essential question “How are kids around the world different?”  We will also learn about Chinese New Year! 

· In Math, we are continuing Chapter 6.  We are working on three digit subtraction with regrouping.  This can be very difficult for students who struggled with subtraction fact fluency.  Please practice problems every night.  It makes a huge difference!

· Don’t forget February Book It goals are 8 books.  If you lost your sheet, please make your own list on a piece of paper.  Our participation has decreased on reading at home.

· In Social Studies, we will talk begin our symbols of freedom.
Coming up in February
25-Papa John’s Night

28-Donuts with Dads

28- 11:30 dismissal

Check Green sheet for Spelling and Vocabulary words this week.
